The Panther Pride Foundation Makes the Connection Between Classroom SMARTboards and IPads


Community Unit District #3 has made several investments in technology in its classrooms in the last several years. Four years ago, the district received a grant for the purchase of SMARTboards for each classroom. In the last two years, iPads have purchased for classroom use. The combination between the
SMARTboard and iPads was a difficult process which inhibited the use of both together. That was until the Panther Pride Foundation financed a grant to buy the Reflector app for the classroom computers in both in Central Elementary and Central Middle Schools. Now with the push of a button, the connection is easily made. Teachers can now project what is on his or her iPad to the SMARTboard. This makes curriculum instruction on the iPads more effective. Central Elementary and Central Middle School teachers and students would like to thank the Panther Pride Foundation for their investment in their technological education.
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Imagine a spaceship has ]
landed on Earth, and the
aliens invite you to fly off
with them. Will you go?

Why or why not?
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